
The Trent-Rylands Federation 

Trent Vale Infant and Nursery School and Beeston Rylands Junior School 

 
 

25th May 2021 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 

2021-2022 Leadership of the Trent-Rylands Federation 
 
The governing body are committed to securing the best possible replacement for Mrs Moss when 
she leaves us at the end of the summer term. To ensure we have the best chance of recruiting the 
right candidate at the right time, we have decided on an interim leadership structure for the 
Trent-Rylands Federation for 2021-22. The structure will be as follows:- 
 

Trent Vale Infant and Nursery School 
Co-Headteachers – Mrs Janine Barratt and Mrs Catherine Turner 
Mrs Barratt will be Headteacher on Mondays, Tuesdays and Wednesday mornings. 
Mrs Turner will be Headteacher on Wednesday afternoons, Thursdays and Fridays. 

 
Beeston Rylands Junior School 
Co-Headteachers – Mrs Catherine Turner and Mrs Sue Osborne 
Mrs Turner will be Headteacher on Mondays, Tuesdays and Wednesday mornings. 
Mrs Osborne will be Headteacher on Wednesday afternoons, Thursdays and Fridays. 
 
Overall responsibility will be equally shared between the co-headteachers at each school.  We feel 
this arrangement will provide continuity and stability over the next academic year, led by our 
experienced leadership team who have a good knowledge of the schools and of our children and 
families.  We plan to carry out a recruitment process during the next academic year to appoint a 
permanent Executive Headteacher for September 2022. 
 
Mrs Barratt, Mrs Turner and Mrs Osborne are very excited to be given this opportunity to lead our 
schools during the next stage of the journey of the Trent-Rylands Federation. They have the full 
support of the Governing Body and we look forward to working with them. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please contact me at either office@trentvale.notts.sch.uk or 
office@rylands.notts.sch.uk. 
 
Chris Jones 
Chair of Governors 
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